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EDITORIAL

HARBINGER is late because I was in France when I should have been doing my job! Franceôs 

rural landscape is quite different from ours. Farm fields are noticeably smaller and trees grow 

on the borders or in corners of almost every one. Most of these are planted in rows for harvest.  

Locals explain that a farmer can cut his trees and sell them, but that he must plant seedlings for 

the next generation. Some farmers harvest oaks that their grandfathers planted, but others raise 

locusts that can turn a profit in a lifetime. This is a system that makes economic sense as it 

protects the land. 

Victor M. Cassidy, Editor
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Ohio Spiderwort (Tradescantia ohiensis) at Palatine Prairie Nature Preserve


